
FORDEN SCHOOL NEWS     Friday 7th September 

 
Welcome 
Welcome back to all staff and pupils. A special welcome to our new pupils: Amelia, Leigh, 
Dylan, Rowan, Lara, Rosie, Fletcher, Seth, Jacob, Aston, Isobel and Rhys. 
 
Contact Details 
Thank you to all the parents who have returned their yellow forms. Please ensure all 
remaining forms are handed in to school by Monday at the latest. 
 
Lexia 
Congratulations to Taylan, Evan, Jessica, Lana, Olivia and Ellie D for completing levels on 
Lexia. All pupils’ logins have changed to reflect their current year group. Pupils in Year 1 
will be introduced to Lexia over the next few weeks and will bring a letter home explaining 
the program and containing their login details once they have completed the initial activity in 
school. 
 
Foundation Phase Snack 
If you send your child’s snack in a container or bag, please ensure it is labelled. All snacks 
will be collected from the children at the start of the morning to ensure it is readily available 
at break time. 
 
Parent Pay 
In accordance with Powys Policy, all schools should be cashless. 
Payments for all dinners, trips, swimming and Breakfast Club should now be made through 
Parent Pay. If you require a copy of your activation code, please email the school office. 
 
Swimming 
Pupils in Years 2, 3 and 4 will be swimming from Wednesday 19th September for 5 weeks. 
All payments for transport need to be made through Parent Pay. 
 
Breakfast Club 
Breakfast Club is open for pupils from 7:50am onwards. Breakfast is served from 7:55 to 
8:25. The daily fee of £1 is to be paid through Parent Pay from Monday. 
 
Teddy Thank you 
Following our Christmas Fair last year we had a large number of teddies left. These were 
donated to the RNLI who use them to raise funds. As a thank you, we have been gifted a 
beautiful photograph which is now in the library. We are keen to keep up this charity link 
and will happily accept any good quality, unwanted teddies and soft toys to pass on to 
them. 
 
Old School Uniform 
Constructiv Clothing in Welshpool have organised a link with LightForce international: 
 
“LightForce International is a Milton Keynes based charity committed to taking good 
news to the poor and practical help to those in need. We have been working in Lira, 
Northern Uganda, for the past 14 years where we have built a Nursery & Primary 
School as well as a home for vulnerable children and a Vocational Training School. 
Through the generosity of schools and businesses donating school uniforms, we are 
able to relieve the burden of paying for these from families who struggle to provide 
for their children’s needs on a daily basis.” 
 



If you have any unwanted school uniform, this can be left at the Constructiv Clothing shop 
in Welshpool for this appeal. 
 
After School Clubs Next Week 
Monday Running Club (KS2 3:15-4:00) 
Tuesday Netball Club (KS2 3:15-4:00) 
Thursday Soccerholics (all pupils 3:15-4:15 £3) 
 
Dates Next Week 
Thursday  Governor AGM 6:30pm 
 
Future Dates 
Friday 21st Sept   Sports Ambassador training @ Guilsfield School 
Friday 28th Sept  Y5&6 Tag-rugby tournament @ Welshpool 
Thursday 25th Oct   Football / Netball tournament @ Montgomery School 
Thursday 15th Nov   Flu jabs (all school) 
Monday 10th Dec   Visit to Chester Zoo (Y2-Y6) 
Thursday 20th Dec   Pantomime @ Theatre Severn (all school) 


